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Review of generating unit risk when connected 
in groups 

Response to Industry Feedback, June 2025 

Two submissions were received in response to Transpower seeking industry feedback on the 
Review of generating unit risk when connected in groups document. 

There was general agreement and support for Transpower’s new approach to generating unit risk 
when connected in groups. 

In response to comments received, Transpower wishes to advise that to improve clarity and 
support industry understanding, we’ve expanded the detail in Example C on page 9. This provides 
further guidance on how groups of generating units are assessed under different protection 
scheme configurations. 

Based on the feedback received, the final version of the document will be published with the minor 
update described above. 

We thank all participants for their feedback. 

 


